
WELCOME!
General Membership Meeting - January 20, 2022



AGENDA
● Welcome & Pledge of Allegiance
● New/Old Business

○ COVID Update
○ Board Nominating Committee
○ Hours & Meeting Requirements

● Philanthropy Report
○ Service Recap
○ Volunteer Calendar

● Guest Speaker: Beverly Berryman, Crittenton Services
● Who Am I?

NEXT MEETING: Sunday, March 13th @ 4pm



WELCOME & PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

PRESIDENT/Aiden Ricklef
Welcome everyone to our 4th meeting.  At this time, I would like everyone to please 
stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.



New/Old Business

● COVID UPDATE

● 2022-2023 NOMINATING COMMITTEE

DEPARTING BOARD MEMBERS: President, VP Philanthropy, VP Hours & 
Awards & 

To join, contact Tom & Anthony Santoro

email: parliamentarian@fullertonslobs.com

● HOURS & MEETINGS REQUIREMENTS
email: hours@fullertonslobs.com 

Aiden Cont’d
Unfortunately, due to the Omicron surge, several of our philanthropy partners are 
having to cancel in-person events. This includes Crittenton Services & Fast Friends 
Greyhound washes. In addition, partners like Pathways of Hope are requiring that 
volunteers be vaccinated with booster shots. Please keep an eye on last-minute 
emails in case events are cancelled and always review the event notes for any 
comments about vaccine requirements. 
At our last meeting, we talked about the 2022-2023 board elections. We are still 
looking for at least one adult member to serve on the nominating committee. We need 
to have a slate ready by February 20th, so please contact Tom Santoro if you can 
help (Tom should stand so that people can recognize him). Also, adult members 
should have received the nomination forms when they arrived tonight. You can use 
this form to nominate yourself or someone you know who you think would be a good 
fit for one of the positions. Forms can be turned in tonight, or emailed to 
fullertonslobs@gmail.com. As of today, we know that we have the following open 
positions due to people leaving the board: President, VP Philanthropy, VP Hours & 
Awards & Asst. VP Philanthropy.
Finally, for members that are short on hours or meeting attendance, you should begin 
to receive warning emails from our VP Hours and Awards. If you have questions 
about your hours or status, feel free to email them at hours@fullertonslobs.com
Next, I’d like to introduce Aaron Kim for the membership & hours update
[NEXT SLIDE]
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Membership & Hours Report (as of 1/18/22)
Top SLOBs
SILVER AWARD (50+ HOURS)

● Noah Yi, SHHS (74.5 hours)
● Jason Wang (53 hours)
● Brayden Chen (51 hours)
● Nathan Cho (51 hours)

TOTAL HOURS VOLUNTEERED SINCE MAY 1st: 1,139
HOURS QUESTIONS - CONTACT HOURS@FULLERTONSLOBS.COM

BRONZE AWARD (25+ HOURS) 7 Members

● Kyle Chong (47 hours)
● Sammy MIller (38.5 hours
● Jeremy Hong (35.5 hours)
● Rowan Yeo (35 hours)
● Josh Balarie (33.5 hours)
● Timothy Chung (26.5 hours)
● Aidan Chiu (25.5 hours)
● Tobiah Lee (25 hours)

Minimum Membership Hours Met: 20 other members (32 members still working on it)

Secretary / Aaron Kim
Congratulations again to Noah Yi of Sunny Hills High School for continuing to be our 
top SLOB with 74.5 hours. A couple of more members have joined him in already 
achieving the Silver award with more than 50 hours, Jason Wang, Brayden Chen & 
Nathan Cho. We have eight members already at the Bronze level with 25 or more 
hours. Eight more members have met the minimum hours requirements since our last 
meeting, which means there are only 32 members left working on it. Our group has 
managed to volunteer eleven hundred and thirty nine hours so far this service year.
[NEXT SLIDE]



Philanthropy Report - December Events

Email photos to: fullertonslobs@gmail.com

Aaron Kim cont’d
We’ve had 11 events since our last meeting, including the Spark of Love toy drive 
loading and unloading for Crittenton services, food bagging and toy organizing for 
Pathways of Hope, and the regular Saturday food bagging event for Love Anaheim. 
The Love Anaheim events will continue at least through the next month, so we’d like 
to ask the philanthropy liaison, Daniel Cho, to please stand up and quickly describe 
the event to members who might be interested in signing up [Daniel can stand in 
place to present]
[NEXT SLIDE]



Philanthropy Report

Upcoming Events
● SATURDAY, JAN. 22ND - Love Anaheim Food Bagging (1 adult volunteer needed)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 5TH - FSD STEM Nation @ Pacific Drive (unlimited spots available)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 5TH - Love Anaheim Food Pantry (5 youth + 1 adult spots available)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 12TH - Love Anaheim Food Pantry (5 youth + 1 adult spots available)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 19TH - Love Anaheim Food Pantry (5 youth + 1 adult spots available)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 26TH - FSD STEM Nation @ Pacific Drive (unlimited spots available)

● SATURDAY, FEB. 26TH - Love Anaheim Food Pantry (5 youth + 1 adult spots available)

Aaron cont’d
For now, the only confirmed volunteer opportunities on our calendar are the FSD 
STEM Nation and Love Anaheim Food Bagging events. However, our philanthropy 
liaison for Girls Hope of Fullerton is working on getting our group signed up for weekly 
meal deliveries and we hope to have more information about that sent out via email in 
the coming days.
[NEXT SLIDE]



Guest Speaker - Beverly Berryman, Crittenton Services

Aaron Kim cont’d
Now I’d like to invite up Beverly Berryman, Community Engagement Manager for 
Crittenton Socal [Beverly will take the podium]



Who Am I?

NEXT MEETING: Sunday, March 13th @ 4pm

Kieran Klingsberg / Asst. VP Boys Leadership
Hi everyone, my name is Kieran Klingsberg & my father and I serve on the board as 
assistant VP’s of Leadership. Once again we will close our meeting with a few rounds 
of Who Am I. To begin, I’d like all of the youth members to stand up where they are 
sitting. I am going to begin reading details about one of our members from the slip. If 
the detail does NOT apply to you, then please take a seat. Boys, please stand.
(read details for 3 boys)

Thank you all for coming tonight. As a reminder, our next meeting will be on Sunday, 
March 14th at 4pm


